Dear Reader,
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In this issue, we are proud to present articles on a variety of stimulating and engaging topics. We would like to thank those who have contributed to the issue and encourage those who have not yet done so to get involved. If something you read here elicits a response within you, write in! We will be publishing any interesting responses to these articles in our next issue.

We are a new team and, as such, are open to all and any feedback. We look forward to your comments and suggestions for how to improve the journal further over the coming months and years.

Many thanks, and keep reading,

Emily Wigoder 
Editor-in-chief, JOUHS
